LIZA
BUTLERMP

MEMBER FOR SOUTH COAST

Dear Principal,

I am thrilled to let you know that | am running a Christmas Card Drawing Competition
for 2025 - and | would love to invite your students to be part of it.

This year’s theme is “Christmas at the Beach”, and students are invited to get creative
and draw their best interpretation of a South Coast Christmas by the sea. A selection of
winning artworks will be proudly featured on my official Christmas cards for 2025, which
are sent right across our community.

As an extra reward, winners will also receive a book voucher to celebrate their artistic
achievement.

To participate, students simply need to complete their drawing on an A4 piece of paper
and ensure their name, school, and age are written on the back. Drawings can either be
sent to my office PO Box 1436, Nowra, NSW, 25410or dropped in to 1/57 Plunkett Street
Nowra or scanned and emailed to southcoast@parliamnet.nsw.gov.au. All entries must
be received by Friday, 17 October.

I am looking forward to seeing the imagination and talent of our local students shine
through in this year’s competition.

Thank you for encouraging your students to take part in this fun and festive opportunity

Kind regards,
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Butler MP
Member for South Coast
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